
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

8. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 

 Email from Mr Ivan Steere regarding speeding issues in Gardiners Road 
 Email from Bernie Lynskey regarding Main North Road/Sawyers Arms Road intersection 
 Email from John Gilbert regarding public meeting on Local Government Rates enquiry 
 Email from Tracy Inwood regarding Coutts Island roading 
 Email from Peter Tucker regarding safety at Northfield Road 
 Email from Catherine Elvidge in response to Nigel Shatford 
 Email from Don Hutton regarding Highsted/Claridges Roads roundabout 
 Email from Arthur Duckworth regarding Marshland Road development 
 Letter from Papanui Primary School requesting funding for traffic wardens 
 Email from Susie Foyle regarding confusing road layout in Gambia, Frank and Mary Streets. 

 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


